
From: Louise Crowley
To: medboardconsultation
Subject: Consultation: revised telehealth guidelines
Date: Monday, 23 January 2023 8:13:02 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Consultations Team

Just so this statement is crystal clear I think it could be reworded. Are you implying I
shouldn’t prescribe for someone the first time I see them via telehealth (or in person) or
that I shouldn’t prescribe for someone I haven’t seen?

Prescribing or providing healthcare for a patient with whom you have never consulted,
whether face- to-face, via video or telephone is not good practice and is not supported by
the Board.

Many thanks

Dr Crowley 
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